
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sir / Madam 

Pre-submission Consultation of the Draft Stoke Golding Neighbourhood Plan  

Regulation 14 of The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012                         
(as amended). 

Stoke Golding Parish Council is facilitating a consultation of the Draft Revised Stoke Golding 
Neighbourhood Plan which will begin on Tuesday 9th May 2023 for a period of 6 weeks until 
5.00pm on Tuesday 20th June 2023.   

The revisions incorporate recent planning decisions, revise the policies for future applications, 
revise the countryside and heritage policies and add three proposed sites for local green space 
designation. 

All those who live, work or carry on business in the Stoke Golding Neighbourhood Plan Area, as 
well as all statutory consultees, may be impacted by these revisions and are encouraged to look 
at this Draft Plan and provide constructive feedback during this six-week period. 

A copy of the Draft Neighbourhood Plan is available to view online from 9th May 2023 
at: https://www.stokegolding.co.uk/np/ 

Comments on the Draft Neighbourhood Plan can be made by using the Pre-Submission 
Comments Form which can be downloaded from the Parish Council’s website.  

All Comments Forms must either be emailed to clerk@stokegoldingparishcouncil.gov.uk or posted to 
Clerk to Stoke Golding Parish Council, Old Forge, Blacksmiths Yard, Stoke Golding, Nuneaton, CV13 
6HD by 5.00pm on Tuesday 20th June 2023. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours Sincerely 

S. Beale 

 
Clerk to the Parish Council 
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